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PROCUREMENT CARD PROGRAM
The County has entered into a contract with Bank of America to provide procurement cards for small dollar 

purchases. Contact the Procurement Card Administrator, at 560-0059 for more information. The use of 

the Procurement Card is for official County business only.

NOTICE TO VENDORS:

To the extent required by law, the following federal contract provisions required under the 
Uniform Guidance (2 CFR § 200.326 and Appendix II) apply to all Durham County 
purchases by P-card, Purchase Orders or Contracts paid for in part or whole with federal 
funds.  

(Insert FEMA provisions or link to FEMA provisions.)
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